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Thank you to everyone that helped  
with our fundraisers last year.  

We had raised approximately $1000. 

Let’s continue to support our students! 

 

Dates to 
Remember 

End of Term Exams: 

Saturday, 12th April 

Saturday, 28th June 

Saturday, 20th September 

Saturday, 20th December 

2014 Local Comps: 

Twin Cities Dance Festival in 

Albury on Saturday, 24th May. 

Holbrook Festival of Dance  

on Sunday, 22nd June. 

Wangaratta Dance Festival 

on Saturday, 2nd August. 

Wodonga Spring Dance Festival 

on Saturday, 13th September. 

Riverina Dance Challenge in 

Wagga on Saturday 11th Oct. 

Adult Social Nights: 

Wednesday, 9th April 

Wednesday, 25th June 

Wednesday, 17th September 

Wednesday, 17th December 
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would like to say  

THANK YOU 

to all that donated to  

the Working Bee... 

 

Stafford, 

Guss & Eliza, 

Stan & Theresa, 

Chay & Catherine, 

Bronwyn  

& Friday Salsa 

Welcome Back! 

What a wonderful year 2013 was.  A lot was achieved and we had 
some amazing results with all the students that participated in 
competitions. Last year with the Travel Club Fundraising we were able 
to assist the students with studio jackets, so that all students can feel 
like they are part of this wonderful studio. We have also paid for 
student’s entry fees into Wangaratta, Shepparton, Wagga Wagga and 
Albury Competitions. To help them get to the venues we have assisted 
with fuel costs as well. To be able to continue to help support our 
students with the financial costs of competitions we need to continue 
with fundraising events. So if anyone has ideas or would love to come 
on board our committee make sure you speak with a staff member.  
 

Working Bee:  
What a busy year we have had in the studio. A lot has happened, 
especially within the interior of the studio. Thanks to Chay and 
Catherine who organised an amazing and very successful Working Bee. 
It would not have been as successful if we didn’t have the support of 
some wonderful people who either donated something or their time.  
We now have a very modern and fresh studio that we can all enjoy. 
 

Kiddi Kutters: 
This is fundraiser that is still going at the moment. These knives are 
safe for children aged 3+, the stainless steel blade won’t cut precious 
little fingers. $12 each in Blue, Green, Pink and Purple. First in best 
dressed with colours.  See our staff they are selling fast.  
 

Classes: 
For those that have not heard we are doing a few different classes  

 Cuban Salsa Classes at Celladoor (Dean St) on Wednesday 
nights and at the studio on Friday night. 

 Tiny tot classes for children aged 2-5yrs at 3.30pm to 4pm on 
Thursdays and at 9.30am to 10am on Saturday Mornings. 

 

Bunnings: 
We’ve had a few people suggest a Bunnings sausage sizzle fundraiser. 
To do this we need a lot of people to commit to helping on the day. If 
anyone would like to put their name down please let me know. 

 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Jodi Banks   President/Treasurer  0429 404 197 

Glen Strauss Studio Proprietor   0402 459 321 

 
Sherri Gardiner, Catherine Meek, Chay Styles, Karen Brown 


